
 
 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 15th NOVEMBER 

We will be wearing our PJs for Pudsey TOMORROW with a ‘DANCE OFF’ to entertain everyone! –  

It is a NON-UNIFORM DAY and the children can come in  

Pudsey gear and/or pyjamas. Don’t forget your donations. 

 

YEAR 2 COMING INTO SCHOOL - CHANGES FROM MONDAY 

Due to staffing we have decided to bring the Year 2 children into school every morning through 

the YEAR ONE DOOR which is just round the corner. It will be very helpful if parents say 

goodbye to their children outside to avoid congestion. All children will leave via their classroom 

doors at the end of the afternoon as usual. 

 

BOILER TROUBLES! 

We apologise for closing school on Wednesday – it was freezing in the building but now the boiler 

is fixed. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

WELLIES!! 

If you have any child size wellies at home which are not being used we would greatly appreciate 

them in school to use for outdoor learning. 

 

 BOOK FAIR  

The SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR is in school for just 1 more day!! 

We will be open for you to come and choose your books after ‘Children in Need’ at 9.30 am and at 

3.15 pm on Friday 15th November.  

 

CLEANER VACANCY 

St Cuthbert’s Church require a cleaner to work 3 hours per week. For more details please message 

their Facebook page- St Cuthbert’s Bedlington. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 15th November – CHILDREN IN NEED  

Friday 22nd November – WOW Celebration 

Friday 29th November – Out of School Achievements 

 

Sally Hobson 
 

 

 

THE WHITLEY NEWSLETTER 

14/11/19 
 

 


